Barlow, Michelle

From: Alicia Caduill <alicia.caudill@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 10:46 AM
To: Barlow, Michelle

Subject: Taylorsville Community Church letter

Taylorsville Community Church

March 22, 2017

Spencer County Board of Education,

The members of Taylorsville Community Church and | ask that you
continue to allow us to meet for a few hours on Sunday mornings
for church over the next 6 month, in the Spencer County Middle
School building.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

His servant:
Chad Goodlett
Pastor, TCC



